Thursday, September 8, 2022 at 14:10:32 Irish Standard Time

Subject: FW: Adamstown, Quintain/Weston Airport Consultation
Date: Thursday 8 September 2022 at 14:09:14 Irish Standard Time

From: Conor Auld

From: Aidan Fox <afox@westonairport.com>

Sent: 08 September 2022 13:32

To: Margo Grogan <MGrogan@quintain.ie>

Cc: Amy Lee <alee@quintain.ie>; Isabelle Gallagher <lgallagher@quintain.ie>
Subject: RE: Adamstown, Quintain/Weston Airport Consultation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
|recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Margo,
RE: PLANNING APPLICATION IN THE ADAMSTOWN SDZ: PLANNING PERMISSION REG. REF.
SDZ22A/0005

Just to let you know our engineer at Weston has reviewed the documentation re the Planning application
at Adamstown as prescribed, reference SDZ22A/005 , no potential aviation impacts will occur at Weston
Aerodrome as a result of the proposed development, however as the Block C will infringe Weston Airport
OLS then we will require that Marking and or Lighting is provided as appropriate .

In relation to the construction phase and the use of large cranes can you advise of any activity prior to
commencement of this activity.

Kind regards
Aidan Fox

Air Navigation Director
Weston Airport
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